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FIRE AND POLICE COMMISSION TO HOLD VIRTUAL COMMUNITY MEETING FOR 
CONSIDERATION OF THE REAPPOINTMENT OF FIRE CHIEF AARON LIPSKI

The City of Milwaukee Fire and Police Commission (FPC) is in the process of considering the 
reappointment of Chief Aaron Lipski to the position of Fire Chief of the Milwaukee Fire 
Department.  For the next step in the process, the FPC will host a virtual community meeting 
with Chief Lipski on Wednesday, March 30 at 6:00 p.m.  During the meeting, Chief Lipski will 
discuss his goals for the Milwaukee Fire Department and answer questions from the community.

Residents will have an opportunity to submit comments or questions for Chief Lipski during the 
registration process or state them directly during the meeting.  To attend and participate in the 
community meeting, please use the link below to register:

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/5803229390217184267

A quorum or negative quorum of the Board of Fire and Police Commissioners may be present at 
the meeting for purposes of information gathering; however, no formal action will be taken.
______________________________________________________________________

Upon reasonable notice, efforts will be made to accommodate the needs of people with 
disabilities through sign language and bilingual interpreters or auxiliary aides.  For additional 
information or to request this service, please contact the Fire and Police Commission at 414-
286-5000.
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